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SPS would like to thank Rebecca Antosh 
for sharing her gifts of kindness and 

caring with our students while she was our 
student counsellor during Jade McGuire’s 
maternity leave. We wish her well on her 

next adventure.
We would also like to send a warm 
welcome back to Jade who will be 

returning on May 2nd! If you ever have any 
concerns or questions, please reach out to 

the school office who can put you in 
touch with Jade.

After a hiatus, Shaunavon Public School 
is thrilled to present 

Help Desk - A Stay at Home Play. 
It is a fun, one-act of quirky callers, attempting 

to get help from disinterested, kooky, and 
ridiculous employees at a Help Desk. It is done 

completely online and will be presented, 
free of charge, on 

Chinook School Division’s 
YouTube Channel on 

Wednesday, April 13th at 6:30 p.m.
Pay attention to SPS’s social media and your 

email for the link. Watch, enjoy, and laugh with 
these amazingly talented grade 6 and 7 

students from SPS!

The SPS SCC will be hosting our 
annual Easter Egg Decorating Night 

on Wednesday, April 13th from 
6:30-8:00 p.m. in the Commons Area. 
Please bring hard-boiled eggs and an 

adult with you. 

Our Student Leadership Club has 
been working hard to grow as 
leaders and to demonstrate the 
caring, community-minded 
qualities of good leaders. Here are 
some of the ways they are helping 
their school, their community and 
beyond!

● $253.45 to Ukraine Red Cross
● $110 for Telemiracle
● $1,692.57 so far for improving 

the outdoor basketball courts 
at school

Great work SLC!
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Watch for the link to view our school play on 
April 13th @ 6:30 p.m.


